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MINUTE MEETING OF CURRICULUM SUB-COMMISSION FOR DEPARTMENT 

OF ENVIRONMENT AND FOREST ENGINEERING, SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING 

AND APPLIED SCIENCES, NATIONAL UNIVERSITY OF MONGOLIA 

 

04
th

 of June, 2020     №2020/04                        Ulaanbaatar 

 

Duration:  The meeting was started at 15:00 and ended at 16:00 on 04
th
 of June, 2020. 

 

Location:  Room 217, Building 3A, National University of Mongolia 

 

Attendance:  Head of department curriculum sub-commission – Sonomdagva.Ch, professor – 

Altansukh.O, Batkhuu.B, associate professor – Soyol-Erdene.Ts, senior lecturer – Oyunchimeg.N. 

Attendance at the curriculum sub-commission was 100%. 

 

Discussion topic: On this day, total 3 issues were discussed during the meeting. This minute is about 

curriculum description which was developed as part of the INTENSE project, funded by European 

Union. 

 

Discussion topic introduced by: Coordinator of INTENSE project, professor - Altansukh.O. 

 

Meeting procedure:  

Coordinator of INTENSE project, professor Altansukh.O introduced about syllabuses and curriculum 

improvement principle which was developed as part of the INTENSE project to the members of the 

Department curriculum sub-commission.   

 

Decision:  

Majority of members of the sub-commission agree to accept syllabuses which were developed as part 

of the INTENSE project at the department level and curriculum improvement principle needs to be 

introduced by professor Altansukh.O to the Higher curriculum commission.  
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